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Awake Palmer Lake 501C3 is formally announcing that the traditional Festival on the 

Fourth Fireworks event will not take place this year due to a shortage of volunteers and 

a committee chairman. However, we remain optimistic about the possibility of bringing 

back this beloved celebration in the future. 

In more exciting news, Awake Palmer Lake, in partnership with the Palmer Lake Parks 

Department, is delighted to reveal plans for the addition of six tournament-quality 

pickleball courts and a community restroom near the pedestrian bridge in Centennial 

Park. Construction to begin summer 2024. This development represents a significant 

enhancement to our town’s recreational facilities, promising to be a hub of activity and 

enjoyment for sports and social gatherings.  

In the meantime, residents and visitors are encouraged to explore the scenic beauty and 

various outdoor activities available in Palmer Lake, including hiking, biking, disc golf, 

fishing, paddle boarding, and picnicking. Our town also features a variety of quaint 

shops, eateries, and pubs, all contributing to the unique charm and sense of community 

in Palmer Lake. Everyone is invited to come and discover the allure and welcoming spirit 

of our special town. 


